
Sustainable Planning Act 2009 
 

WEIPA TOWN AUTHORITY WEIPA TOWN PLANNING SCHEME 2019 - ADOPTION OF THE 
PLANNING SCHEME  
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE WEIPA TOWN PLANNING SCHEME 2019 MADE 
UNDER THE SUSTAINABLE PLANNING ACT 2009 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 that on 24 April 
2019, Weipa Town Authority decided to adopt the Weipa Town Planning Scheme 2019 (the 
Planning Scheme). 
 
The purpose and general effect of the Planning Scheme is to support development within the 
local government area. The Planning Scheme will replace the Advisory Development Plan for 
Weipa Local Government Area 1996. 
 
The Weipa Town Planning Scheme 2019 will commence on 6 May 2019.  
 
A copy of the Planning Scheme may be inspected at and purchased from WTA’s administration 
office at 1 Hibberd Drive, Rocky Point. The Planning Scheme can also be viewed online and 
downloaded from WTA’s website https://www.weipatownauthority.com.au or via email 
admin@weipatownauthority.com.au 
 

Emily Peel 
Superintendent  

Weipa Town Authority 
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